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MINUTES
FORT BEND COUNTY MUNICIPAL UTILITY DISTRICT NO. 155

July 30, 2021

The Board of Directors (the “Board”) of Fort Bend County Municipal Utility
District No. 155 (the “District”) met in special session, open to the public, on the 30th
day of July, 2021, at the Bonbrook Plantation Recreational Center, 9210 Reading Road,
Rosenberg, Texas, within the boundaries of the District, and the roll was called of the
members of the Board:

Donna Johnson President

Brett Telford Vice President
Christina Garcia Assistant Vice President
Jessica Robach Secretary

Dwayne Grigar Assistant Secretary

and all of the above were present, except Director Telford, thus constituting a quorum.

Also attending the teleconference for all or part of the meeting were Regina
Morales and Sean Donnell of GreenScape Associates (“GreenScape”); John N. Taylor of
Bonbrook Plantation, LP; and Nellie Connally, and Jane Miller of Allen Boone
Humphries Robinson LLP (“ABHR").

PUBLIC COMMENTS

There were no public comments.

PARKS MASTER PLAN, COMMUNITY SURVEY, AND AUTHORIZE APPROPRIATE
ACTION

The Board reviewed a Parks Master Planning Survey Summary prepared by
GreenScape, a copy of which is attached, and discussed both the survey comments
received and park planning generally.

There being no further business to come before the Board, the Board concurred
to adjourn the meeting.
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